We continued to practice reading. All the students are doing very well and have really
improved. Keep up the good work!!

In grammar we learned Gender. We completed a worksheet in class and homework was
handed out. If you missed the class, please email me to get your homework and class
worksheet.

Thanks!
See you all Sunday



